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Diary Dates 

 
30/11—Wacky Walkers Day 
 
4/12—Raffle donations due back 
 
7/12—Presentation Night 
 
12/12—JP Excursion 
 
12-13/12—Yr 3-6 Camp 
 
15/12—Assembly 1.45pm 

 
Reminders 

 
Breakfast Club is held Daily. 
 
Newsletters will be fortnightly 
 

Students are required to wear 

broad brimmed hat this term. 

 
We are a NUT 
FREE school 
 

 

Principal:   

Richard Hall 

 

 

EASTER EGG FUN 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

2024 School Year 

Playberry-Laser Literacy 

End-of-Year Presentation Night 

The End-of-Year Presentation Assembly / Concert will be held on Thursday, 7th 

of December at the Bute Soldier’s Memorial Hall. This night will include both 

Preschool and Year 6 graduations. There will be performances from each of the 

classes, including the Preschool children, as well as whole school items. We will 

also be acknowledging the hard work and consistent efforts of students through 

the presentation of awards. We hope to see many of our families in attendance 

on the night to celebrate our journey throughout 2023. Keep an eye out for 

further details over the coming weeks. 

Walk for Kids’ Mental Health  

Get ready for an incredible update…we have already raised over $700 to 

go towards this wonderful cause. A heartfelt thank you to everyone who 

has donated so far. Donations can still be made up until and including the 

30
th
 of November. 

A reminder that as an extra incentive, for every $100 we raise, I will walk 1km on my commute to 

school on the final day of the challenge. If you would like to contribute towards this very worthy 

cause…or you just want to inflict some pain on me, use the QR Code to access our fundraising 

page.  

As we enter the “pointy-end” of the school year, we are busily organising staffing structures, student 

stationery orders etc. for the 2024 school year. To help us with this process, please contact the 

school on 88 262 060 if your child(ren) will not be attending school at Bute next year. Please make 

contact by Monday, 27
th
 of November.  

In 2024, we will be commencing our partnership with the Playberry-Laser team to further strengthen 

the teaching and learning of essential literacy skills in our school. The information below has been 

shared with the Governing Council and was also shared at the recent Parent Reading Workshop. It 

is included here so that all families are up-to-date with this information.  







Wacky Walkers Day – Casual Day  

Student Transitions 

Rural Care Closure 

To help support students transitioning into new classes in 2024, 

we will be having a full day of transition on Monday, 11th of 

December (Monday Week 9). This day will involve children 

moving from Preschool – Reception, and from Junior Primary to 

Middle Primary and Middle Primary to Upper Primary in 2024. It is 

an opportunity for students to get a small taste of what school life 

will be for them in 2024.  

At the end of the year our Rural Care Centre closes to give all of our educators a well earned 

break. The dates for the closure will be from Monday 18th of Dec (Last Day would be Fri 15th 

of Dec) – reopening on Monday 15th of Jan 2024. Both the Bute Governing Council and the 

Education Director have endorsed this closure. Families are not charged during this closure. 

Thank you to all of the families who utilised and supported our Rural Care program in 2023 and 

we look forward to welcoming many of you back in 2024. 

On the 30
th
 of November, all students are invited to wear a “wacky” outfit for a gold coin 

donation towards our Walk for Kids’ Mental Health campaign. This could be something as 

simple as odd socks or shoes or crazy hair! The 

student leaders will also be making and selling 

milkshakes and spider drinks at recess time. Again, 

all proceeds will be donated to this wonderful 

initiative. 

$3ea 







           Wonder Recycling Rewards 

Thankyou to the school and wider 

community for collecting your bread 

bags. We were able to select a range of 

sporting equipment for the school. 



Integrity Assembly 
Junior Primary presented their paper making 

skills after we watched how to make recycled 

paper. 

    JP—Jasper Flowers                         MP—Amelie Flowers                         UP—Eliza Krieg 

1000 

Minute 

Club Term 

3 

Members 

Middle Primary read out their Magic Potion 

recipes. 

Upper Primary 

showed us their 

advertising 

posters and the 

videos they made. 

Principal’s Award—Shayla Bettess 



Community Notices 

Gold Pass 

Remembrance Day 

Nicholas McArdle represented Bute Early 

Learning & Primary School at the Bute 

Remembrance Day Service. He placed a wreath 

on behalf of the school community. 

Harry 

Brackstone 

received a 

gold pass  

for his great 

handwriting 

on the lines. 
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